
MT VINCE RIFLE RANGE RE-OPENING 

The Mt Vince Shooting Complex, now owned by the Mackay Regional Council, has re-opened and the 

Mackay District Target Rifle Association wish to advise that members of the general public are welcome to 

attend at programmed or pre-arranged times to make use of the recently expanded facility. 

 

All shooting will be supervised by National Rifle Association of Australia accredited range officers. 

 

 



THE MDTRA WILL BE CONDUCTING OUR PRIZE SHOOT ON THE 9 AND 10 OF MAY 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME 

 

The range was shot on again for the first time after 2 and a half years while working through the hand over 

from Defence and Mackay Regional Council and the long process of working through the range approval 

with QPS. 

 

Regards Marty Eiteneuer 

MDTRA  Secretary. 


